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Dear President Johnson and Dean Horvell:

I am writing you with regard to action taken
by the Council of the Section of Legal Education
and Admissions to the Bar of the American Bar
?EEECiatiﬂn at its meeting on December 14-15,

George Mason University School of Law was
considered in light of its application for full
approval by the American Bar Association and the
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report adopted by the Acereditation Committee of AMERICAN BAR ASSCATION
the Section of Legal Education and Admissions to bians Univorsty
the Bar, at its meeting of Hovember 7-10, 1985, as 735 Wost New York Siroet

transmitted to you in my letter dated November 14,
1985. The Council alse had before it for con-
sideration the report of the site evaluation of
George Mason University School of Law conducted
September 25-13, 1985, and a letter submitted by
Pregident Johnson and Dean Norvell, dated
September 24, 1985, responding to the June, 1985
action of the Committee.
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Progident Johneon and Dean Norvell
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The Council accepted the report submitted by
the Accreditation Committee and, on the basis of
the information presented and the findings of the
Committee, the Council adopted the recommendation
contained therein to recommend to the Hougse of
Delegates of the American Bar Association that
full approval be granted to George Mason
University School of Law.

In accordance with Standard 104(b) and the
Rules of Procedure for Approval of Law Schools,
tha Council will submit the recommendation that
full approval be granted to George Mason
University School of Law to the House of Delegates
of the American Bar Association at ite February,
1986 Midyear Meeting.

If you have any questions concerning the
action taken by the Council, please do not
hegitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

@ e

Jawes P. White
Consultant on Legal Education
to the American Bar Association
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cc: Honorable Alfred T. Goodwiln
Dean Frank K. Walwer
Honorable Samuel J. Roberts
Honorable Rosalie E. Wahl
Dean Gordon D. Schabar
Professor Robert B. McKay
Robert K. Walsh, Esq.
Frederick R. Franklin, Eaq.
Dean Leonard P. Strickman
Professor Eileen Searles
Dean of Students Jane Kelso
Professor Margaret Bearn



